
G. Irish

From: Gibbs, Laura Laura.Gibbs@youthvillages.org

To: ANGIE HENTZ hentz_a@hcde.org

Sent: Wednesday, January 31 at 12:12 PM

Good Afternoon Angie,

My name is Laura Gibbs and I am the family intervention

specialist working with Georgiana from Youth Villages.

Yesterday I met with Anna Burns, Kristen Cocks, and

Janelle Walters regarding Georgiana's upcoming IEP

meeting. After talking with them, it was clear that I needed

to meet with you to understand her current behaviors in

school better. It sounds like you are incredibly busy. When

is a time that works for you so we can meet before the IEP

meeting?

All the best,

Laura Gibbs, BSW

Intercept Intern 

Youth Villages

6236 Airpark Drive, Chattanooga, TN 37421

Cell: 828-702-9855
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